From: Karen Matthews

To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: Mandatory Vaccines
Date: October 27, 2021 12:13:48 PM

From: Pam Kapalka < >

Sent: October 26, 2021 11:25 PM

To: Charlene Mckay <Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca>; Greg Keller <Greg.Keller@sd68.bc.ca>; Jessica Stanley
<Jessica.Stanley@sd68.bc.ca>; Chantel O'neill <Chantel.Oneill@sd68.bc.ca>; Elaine Wilkinson
<Elaine.Wilkinson@sd68.bc.ca>; Stephanie Higginson <Stephanie.Higginson@sd68.bc.ca>; Bill Robinson
<Bill.Robinson@sd68.bc.ca>

Subject: Mandatory Vaccines

To SD68 Trustees,
I am writing to say that as a parent of a child in SD68 | am against mandatory covid vaccines. | believe it should be
an individual choice. | am not anti vaccine. Everyone should have the right to make their own choice for their own

reasons.

Best Regards,
Pam Kapalka
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